

Principal: Mrs V Redhead Vineyard Road Peterborough PE1 5DB

Telephone: 01733 343895

Email: admin@bishopcreightonacademy.org **Website:** www.bishopcreightonacademy.org **Twitter:** @BCA_Academy

Friday, 24 February 2023

Dear Parents/carers,

Change to EYFS class teacher

I wish to inform you that Mrs Jordan, EYFS class teacher has resigned from her post and will be leaving us at Easter. We are currently in the process of recruiting a class teacher for the Summer term.

Mrs Jordan has been a valued member of our team for several years and will be sadly missed. I trust you will join me in thanking her for the contribution she has made to Bishop Creighton and wish her every happiness in her new endeavours.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs V Redhead **Principal**



